To: Vaccination Office
(Please reply by fax or e-mail on or before 19 July 2016)
(Fax No.: 2713 9576 or email vacsizidh.gov.hid)

REPLY SLIP

Our school is considering the following approach(es) to support the
promotion for the seasonal influenza vaccination in 2016/17 for our school
children:- '

(Please put a v* in the appropriate box. You can tick more than 1 box.)

(1 To distribute information related to seasonal influenza vaccination
(e.g. letters to parents and information leaflets) to parents to
encourage them to take their children to receive vaccination from
private doctors (DH would provide the information to schools in
due course)

[1 To arrange with private doctors enrolled to Vaccination Subsidy
Scheme (VSS) to provide vaccination at our school

[7 To encourage parents to take their children to receive subsidised
vaccination from doctors enrolled to VSS at their clinics
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